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BY RESS AND COURIER
March 25, 2019

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street
P.O. Box 2319

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli,
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EB-2018-0287 and EB-2018-0288 - Utility Remuneration and Responding to Distributed

Energy Resources Consultation Initiation

Hydro One is in receipt of the OEB’s March 15, 2019 letter announcing the initiation of two
integrated consulation processes: Utility Renumeration (EB-2018-0287) and Responding to
Distributed Energy Resources (DERs) (EB-2018-0288). The OEB’s letter invited interested

parties to file a letter indicating their intent to participate.

Hydro One is interested in participating in both of these upcoming consultations.

Hydro One is not seeking an award of costs.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY FRANK D’ANDREA

Frank D’ Andrea



